
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Copperfield River (Kidston) Dam 

 
 

The Department of Resources wishes to advise the public 
that the Copperfield River (Kidston) Dam is now 

 
 

OPEN! 
 
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not 
hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 


